TOPEKA POLICE CREDIT UNION

"SERVING THOSE WHO SERVE" Since 1952

Third Quarter Newsletter, 2019

SPECIAL CD RATE ON NEW MONEY

MINIMUM DEPOSIT OF \$500

1 YEAR 2.2% APR - 2.22% APY

INSURED UP TO \$250,000

BY NCUA

DON'T FORGET

WE NOW HAVE AN ATM IN
THE LOBBY OF THE LEC FOR
YOUR CONVENIENCE!

Contact Us

Topeka Police Credit Union

320 S. Kansas Ave., Ste. 100

Topeka, KS 66603

Telephone: 785-368-9436

Email: creditunion@toppdcu.com

Website: www.toppdcu.com

Hours of Operation:

9:00AM - 2:00PM Monday thru Friday

MEET OUR NEW MANAGER

Michelle began working with our credit union in July. Michelle has worked in the financial industry for over 20 years, most recently, at the State of Kansas as a regulator for credit unions.

Michelle and her husband Jeff, have been married for 21 years. They have two teenage children, a daughter in high school, and a son in college. In her free time, Michelle likes being outdoors. She enjoys walking, hiking and distance running (including completing the Boston Marathon). Michelle also enjoys crocheting, needlepoint and playing the piano.

Please stop in and introduce yourself! She looks forward to meeting everyone and being a part of our credit union family!

Watch for our new and improved website to be revealed in the next couple of months!!

DEBIT CARD USAGE

The Credit (1232) Union suggests that you select the "credit" option when using your debit card. Each time your debit card is used, the Credit Union is charged fees. Each time you select the "credit" option, the fees are reduced, which saves you and the Credit Union money!

INTERESTED IN SERVING THE CREDIT UNION?

Each year at the annual meeting the credit union holds an election for the Board of Directors and also the Supervisory Committee. When a vacancy occurs mid-year, we fill the (1326) position immediately.

We have vacancies on our Supervisory Committee that we would like to fill immediately! If you are interested in learning more about what a Supervisory Committee member does, please contact the Credit Union or Bobby Freeman, the Supervisory Committee chair, at 785-969-2916.

FIND YOUR ACCOUNT NUMBER

Hidden within this newsletter are five account numbers (108) selected randomly. Find our number and come to the credit union for a cash prize of \$10!! Many accounts go unfound each quarter, don't let that be you!!

Want to keep up on your account?

We offer online banking for our (2153) members, contact the Credit Union to have your account set up. You will see your balances, transactions and you can pay your loan payments!

Did You Know??

The Topeka Police Credit Union offers:

DISCOUNTED MOVIE TICKETS

You may purchase movie tickets from the credit union for a discounted price! Each ticket is \$10.50! These are great gift ideas!

DISCOUNTED RENAISSANCE FESTIVAL TICKETS

You can purchase Renaissance Tickets from the Credit Union! The last day the Festival is open is October 14, 2019.

**Adult tickets (13 and up) \$16 Children (5 to 12 years old) \$11. **

VISA GIFT CARDS

DISCOUNTED WORLDS OF FUN TICKETS

DISCOUNTED SILVER DOLLAR CITY TICKETS

Stop by (728) for more information or if you have questions!



E-STATEMENTS

Enroll in E-Statements through your online banking account! After you enroll, call us and we will add you to the electronic database for newsletters and we will also enter you into a \$25 drawing!!



Below are the officers of the Topeka Police Credit Union

Board of Directors:

Kelley Cochran, President

Kristen Marr, Vice President

Janene Falley, Secretary

Jesse Sherer, Member

Jeri Cole, Member

Jerry Stanley, Member

Kim Jones, Member

Supervisory Committee Chair – Bobby Freeman